
May 8th, 2024

Wolfpack and Families,

I have a few updates and information items for you below.

1) Digital Citizenship and Online Safety Resources
a) Topics around being safe and respectful on the internet are often front of mind for

many parents and families
b) The following resources can be helpful when looking to navigate the online world

with our children
c) https://mediasmarts.ca/sites/default/files/guides/digital-citizenship-guide.pdf
d) https://content.c3p.ca/pdfs/C3P_ParentingintheDigitalWorld_en.pdf
e) https://mediasmarts.ca/sites/default/files/tip-sheet/tipsheet_photo-no-consent.pdf

2) Reminder: Yearbook Sales
a) The 2023/2024 Yearbooks will be arriving in June. Parents/Guardians can begin

to purchase them now using School Cash online. Books will be $50. A link to the
purchase portal can be found on the WNSS website titled "Yearbook Info". If you
have any inquiries, please reach out to our yearbook advisor, Mr. McMath.

3) Prom Tickets
a) Prom Tickets are available for purchase on School Cash Online until May 24th
b) Please buy your tickets ASAP
c) Prom is June 10th at Liuna Station in Hamilton, and is for grade 12 students, any

other graduates, and their guests (limit of one guest)

4) Music on the Forty
a) See the notice below for the upcoming concert series.

Have a great evening.
Mat Miller
Principal, WNSS
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